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Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

NOTICE TO  
MARINERS 

466 (T) of  2024 

Issued by Gladstone Maritime Region on 10 September 2024 

Area: Gladstone pilotage area

Locality: Fisherman’s Landing

Activity: Mac ramp fender piles repairs

Mariners are advised that:  
 
Repair works will be conducted on the Mac Ramp fender piles.  Works will be conducted from 
Monday, 16 September 2024 until Saturday, 26 October 2024.  Work platforms will be erected 
around the piles during the works. 
 
Vessels Polycraft and Work Beetle will monitor VHF channel 13 during works. 
 
Mariners are advised to navigate the area with caution and pass at slow speed with no wash.
 
 
Refer to notice: none 
Cancel notice: none 
 
AUS charts affected: 245 
ENC Cells affected: AU5GLT01 
 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Gladstone Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone 07 4839 0208  Email: vtsgladstone@msq.qld.gov.au  

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Gladstone) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


